
 

  
 
February 16, 2017 
 
SWORHBP Regional Medical Director Appointment 
 
We are very pleased to announce that Dr. Matt Davis will be moving into the role of 
Regional Medical Director effective April 1st, 2017.  
 
Dr. Davis is currently the Local Medical Director for SWORBHP’s Central Services and the 
Director of Education with SWORBHP. Holding these roles has provided him with the 
experience and leadership opportunities to further develop and facilitate the delivery of 
excellent prehospital care in the Southwest.  
 
Dr. Davis holds a Bachelor of Nursing Degree from Queen’s University, a Master of Science 
Degree from Queen’s University and a Medical Doctorate Degree from McMaster University. 
In addition, he has completed a Royal College of Physicians and Surgeons Emergency 
Medicine Residency at the University of Western Ontario which included a Fellowship year 
in Prehospital Care. In addition to his work at SWORBHP since 2013, Dr. Davis is the 
Associate Program Director for the Royal College Emergency Medicine Program at 
Western.  
  
Please join us in welcoming Dr. Davis to his new role! 


